
 

 
  

 

  

  

 

  

New Statewide Term Contract 
 

 

  

  

 Furniture – 5610A 
Effective Dates: July 15, 2024 – July 14, 2027 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The Division of Purchase & Contract has established a new 
statewide term contract for furniture. 
 
This is a mandatory statewide term contract for state 
agencies, departments, institutions, universities and 
community colleges, unless exempted by North Carolina 
general statute. Additionally, non-mandatory entities, 
including schools and local government, may use this 
contract if allowed by general statute. 
 
This contract replaces expired statewide term contract 420A. 

New Contract Highlights 

This contract covers a wide range of furniture in the following 
categories: 

I. Casegoods (desks, credenzas, conference 
tables) 

II. Classroom 
III. Bookcases 
IV. Ergonomic chairs 
V. Office swivel and side chairs 
VI. Computer  

  

Contract Details 
  
Number: 5610A 

Name: Furniture 
  
Contract Manager:  
Ian Fox  
984-236-0211  
  
Vendors:  
Multiple vendors 
 
Expires: July 14, 2027 
  
Type: Mandatory 
 
Delivery: FOB destination.   
 
Ordering: Ordering 
information will be loaded into 
eProcurement. 
 

 

mailto:ian.m.fox-castro@doa.nc.gov
http://eprocurement.nc.gov/


VII. Mobile and folding 
VIII. Upholstered seating 

IX. Commercial dining 
X. Metal cabinets 
XI. Cosmetology 
XII. Office systems, open plan 

XIII. Desks, sit-to-stand 
XIV. Shelving, metal, wood library 
XV. Dormitory 
XVI. Outdoor furniture 

XVII. Residential, institutional, library, academic, 
molded furniture 

Orders less than the $250.00 minimum order amount will be 
shipped prepaid and transportation charges may be added to 
the invoice. Installation charges, design services and project 
management are allowed under the contract and the amount 
of the charge must be negotiated with the vendor prior to 
placing orders. 

Each vendor has a dedicated account representative for 
efficient placement of orders and to ensure agencies receive 
the utmost level of customer service. 

The Division of Purchase & Contract is focused on 
establishing statewide term contracts that provide customers 
with goods and services at the best value. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

 All contract details are available on Purchase and Contract website. 
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